
 

1 AVX Boulevard 

Fountain Inn, SC 29644 USA 

Phone: +1 (864) 967-2150 

Website: https://www.kyocera-avx.com 

 

Attention: 

Customers and distribution partners 

Change Notice 

[P/N 9000440 and 9001169] 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Thank you very much for your great and continuous support for business with KYOCERA AVX. This is 

the official notification that we are going to change the nomenclature of the PNs 9000440 and 

9001169. Please review this and indicate your feedback for this Notice in writing by the Feedback Due 

date. Your understanding and support are highly appreciated. 

 

Date of change: 02/21/2024 

 

Change: We would like to inform you that the new nomenclature of the antennas 9000440 and 9001169 

will allow different cable lengths, following the standard nomenclature of FPC + cable families. 

 

- 9000440F0-AA12LXXXX (where XXXX is the cable length in mm) 

- 9001169F0-AA10LXXXX (where XXXX is the cable length in mm) 

 

The PN 9000440 will be EOL and replace by the 9000440F0 with 150mm cable length and 9001169 will 

be EOL and replaced by 9001169F0 with 100mm cable length. Please refer to the table below: 

 
New PN Old PN 

9000440F0-AA12L0150 9000440 

9001169F0-AA10L0100 9001169 

 

This change is applicable to all new orders. The existing inventory of 9000440 and 9001169 PNs can be 

used without problems. 
 

 



Contact: 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Jessica Dai at +1 (858) 550-6044 or 

email at jessica.dai@kyocera-avx.com 

 

 

Thank you. 

KYOCERA AVX Components Corporation 

 

Carmen Redondo 

Director, Global Marketing Antennas 

 

March 5, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Customer feedback regarding the change notification: 

Requests, Questions, Comments: 

 

 

Signature of 
Approval 

 
 

Date  
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Company Name 
 

 

 

 


